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Government to hold series of meetings in the United States

The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo and the Deputy Chief Minister, the Hon Dr
Joseph Garcia leave for the United States today.

They will attend a series of political and business meetings in New York and Washington
and will return to Gibraltar on Thursday.

Mr Picardo also will deliver an address to the Washington-based Heritage Foundation
during this visit.

The Minister for Health and the Environment, the Hon Dr John Cortes, will act as Chief
Minister in their absence.



